Megan Egbert

From: Paul Barnes

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 3:27 PM
To: Megan Egbert

Cc: Meredith Badalucca

Subject: Re: 25 Church Lane

The Fire Marshal’s Office is satisfied with this.
Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 17, 2025, at 15:10, Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org> wrote:

Please see attached plans and email below.

Thanks,
Megan

From: Linda Acampora <lacampora@moheganmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 3:03 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>; Steven Marien <smarien@moheganmail.com>
Subject: 25 Church Lane

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unles:
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Meredith,

Thank you for confirmation from the Fire Marshal for waiver of the 24 ft wide access drive. The
attached are revised plans to show the proposed non-slip walkway with a revision to note 9 and 10. The
plans now show lighting on the building corner which we think will be adequate for rear lighting. If this
looks okay, we will print copies and hand-deliver on Tuesday. Please let us know what you think.
Thanks,

Linda

Linda A. Acampora

Deputy Attorney General

Mohegan Tribe of Indians of Connecticut
13 Crow Hill Road

Uncasville, CT 06382

Office (860) 862-6341
lacampora@moheganmail.com
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